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Dear Allison, 
 
As the Subject Lead for Food teaching at Plymouth High School for Girls   
I am really pleased that Eduquas/WJEC is to offer new qualifications of level 1/2 in both 
‘Hospitality and Catering’ Specification A  and ‘Events’ Specification A. 
 
The specifications clearly outline the content of these qualifications which are both 
interesting and varied and I am sure that KS4 pupils will enjoy completing either of these 
courses.   The sample assessment materials are both realistic and fair. I know that 
having a formal examination at the end of the course will encourage schools’ SMT and 
candidates to consider this new subject to be more in line with the accepted GCSE 
qualifications. 
 
I would be very happy to offer the Level 2, in these subjects, to my KS4 pupils.  I teach in 
a selective school but my vast teaching experience knows that the Level 1 qualifications 
would amply suit the range of pupils that PHSG does not have.   
 
I can confirm that I would be happy to offer either of these qualifications, at Level 2, to 
my KS4 students as an alternative to GCSE Hospitality and Catering or the new GCSE 
Food Preparation and Nutrition or as an additional qualification for KS4 or KS5.  
 
I wish you every success with these new qualifications. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Head of Food and Catering 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   


